November 10, 1981

Laura McBride
Oak Creek Rte. 3
Box 400
Flagstaff, Arizona 86001

Dear Mrs. McBride,

Thank you for being so very generous with the material you sent us. We received your book "Traveling By Tin Lizzie" along with the pictures of your house and surrounding grounds and your letter which gives us a brief resume of your life. We are extremely interested in all of this.

The Pirector of SFACES, Seymour Rosen, is out of town at this time. I will certainly bring the material you sent us to his attention and I believe that he will be in touch with you at a later date.

In the meantime, I am enclosing a flyer on SPACES which will give you some information about us.

Thank you so much for your interest in SPACES.

Sincerely,

Susan Alderson Hoffmann Assistant Director

Enclosure